





Sent via email

4th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Week commencing 14th October 2024 Waterloo Lodge School is holding a careers week.

During the careers week pupils from all year groups will have the opportunity to meet with the Regional Futures Advisor: Miss Jones, for Independent Careers, Information, Advice and Guidance.

During the week, pupils will also be taking part in careers related activities within school and off-site at local businesses.

If you require any further information about careers week, please contact the school office on: 01257 230894 or by email: admin@waterloolodge.co.uk

Yours sincerely

C Brown

Miss Brown Advice & Guidance Liaison Officer